
APPLE VALLEY GUN CLUB 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS WORKSHOP MINUTES 
April 2, 2025 

 

Notice of Meeting: This monthly Board of Directors workshop is posted on the AVGC Calendar, is consistent 
with the 2024 Board Organizational meeting and open to the membership.  
 
Called to order:     6:01 p.m.  
All recite the Pledge of Allegiance 
Present:Tracey, Jenaraye, Jonathan, Cathay, Jason, David, Jack, Debbie 
 
Absent: Allen (excused) 
 
President’s Announcements:   This is a workshop.  No decisions can be made outside the presence of the 
membership.   
 
Topics of Discussion:  ​
​
​ OLD BUSINESS: 

1.​ Debbie: Hesperia Rodeo - Dan Floyd said he will take SASP kids an man a booth again. Cathay 
contacted rodeo organizers but has not gotten a reply. 

2.​ Debbie:  Flag retirement - I will drop old flags at the Fire Dept. 
3.​ Debbie:  Governing Docs - sent to membership. I have received no comments 
4.​ Debbie, Jonathan:  Connex box for 3D Archery - we have two quotes. Debbie will confirm 

quality of container from lower bid. 
5.​ Debbie, Jonathan: Indoor range remodel - postponed 
6.​ Dave : MQP update  
7.​ Dave: Rifles for junior rifle - still working on acquisition 
8.​ Tracey, Jenaraye:  Computer upgrade - Paul Jung presented findings of tech committee.  
 

NEW BUSINESS 
1.​ Jason: Snake Relocation Training (Instructors, RSOs?) - discussion held. Revisit when snakes 

are more active 
2.​ Jonathan: Site Survey - was approved. Will move forward with completion 
3.​ Dave:  Black Powder on pistol range - discussion held - black powder will remain on rifle 

range. 
4.​ Dave: Door on rifle connex - discussion held - Dave will look into possibility 
5.​ Jenaraye: Discussion of range chairs and duties 
6.​ Dave: CCW Update 

 



 
 
 Adjourned:     8:29pm 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Debbie Harris, Secretary 
Apple Valley Gun Club 


